
 

 

 

 
Your fellow Labourer 

 
James and Cheryl Pridgen 

                                                                Dear Friends,                             December 2023 – January 2024              

                                                                It is hard to believe that it is already Christmas Time and that 

                                                                we are coming to a New Year. We do pray that you all have a 

                                                                Wonderful Christmas & a Happy New Year. 

                                                                As we look back upon 2023 there have been many blessings 

                                                                Throughout this year the Lord has allowed us to see  

                                                                487 PEOPLE SAVED and 55 BAPTIZED. 

                                                                Thank you for partnering together with us in fulfilling the  

                                                                Great Commission. It is our prayer that we will see many more 

                                                                saved and baptized in 2024.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the past 21 years, members of this church and or students from our Bible College have been 

able to help start 16 other churches. Another one of our college students is pastoring a church that 

was started by another missionary, and another graduate will be starting a new church next year.  We 

Praise the Lord for allowing us to help with these 17 churches and we look forward to this new church 

being started. Please continue to pray for us as we train men and women to serve our Lord. 

We had our GOSPEL LIGHT BAPTIST SCHOOL KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION.  

We praise the Lord for the school as well as for our 

Sunday School classes 

where many children  

have been saved. 

 

 

 

 
 

We received a truckload of John & Romans last week. We now have our 
Print Shop fully stocked with Literature and are almost completely done  
with the construction and renovations. We are on track to finish everything 
during December. Then it is our prayer to be able to purchase the needed 
equipment in January and to start printing in February. As we think of  
Christmas, I think of the greatest gift that has ever been given.  
Please consider helping us to share this gift through the printed Word of  
God. We still need to raise $32,000 for the printing ministry and your  
                                              gift will help us in reaching others with the  
                                              Gospel. 
                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

GOSPEL LIGHT BAPTIST CHURCH ANNIVERSARY 
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